
PANORAMA IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 
GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 81501 

P.O. Box 10 

August 22, 1979 

Mr. Jim Patterson 
Secretary 
Valley Wide Sewer Committee 
City Hall 
5th & Rood Avenue 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 

Dear Mr. Patterson, 

Some time ago the Panorama Improvement District designated one of 
our directors to represent the district at all Valley Wide Sewer 
meetings. Your office was apprised of this at that time. In the 
future would you please direct correspondence regarding the Valley 
Wide Sewer to Mr. Rodney Preator, 611 Glacier Drive, Grand Junction, 
Colorado, 81503. 

It would perhaps be appropriate at this time to remind you of our 
earlier correspondence stating that in no way does the Panorama 
Improvement District intend to be a part of the Valley Wide Sewer 
system. With considerable foresight, planning, and expense we have 
secured for our district a most effective and economical method of 
processing our sewage. 

In your August 7 minutes you refer to Mt. Garfield, Fruita, and 
201 areas. Your failure to mention Panorama and the absence of 
our representative causes me some concern. 

Kindest regards, 

Donn Conn 
Chairman 

cc: Maxine Albers, Chairwoman of County Commissioners 
Jane Quimby, Mayor 
Rodney Preator, P.I.D. Director 
Greg Hoskin, P.I.D. Attorney 
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